To: NHS Marching Band Students & Their Parents

From: Mr. Wells
Hello,

Welcome to a new marching band season.  I’m looking forward to another great year with our show “It’s Just a Phase.”  I hope you can all make it to our show at the end of band camp, Saturday morning, August 19 in the Northview Stadium as a part of the fall activities day.  A picnic will follow the show!  Exact times and details are coming soon. 
This is the time of year when we need to place orders for marching shoes and garment bags. All students in marching band need to have 100% black shoes that are conducive to marching and give good support.  If you already have some, that’s great.  If you need to buy some, I recommend that you order them through us so that everybody has the same shoe. The shoes we will order are the “Super Drill Master.”  The Super Drillmaster has added comfort and stability.  They have the heel cutaway on an angle, which helps with our marching style. The shoes also have an absorbent liner and are water-resistant. We do have a number of gently used shoes that have been given back to us.  You can check to see if we have a size that fits and those are available for free. –First come, first serve.  Students also need a garment bag to carry their uniform.  If you need one, we will order a black plastic one for you. Please fill out the form below and return it to a drum major by Sat., August 19 with a check payable to the Northview Band Boosters. 
Shoe/Garment Bag Order

Student Name ___________________________

Circle one  -  Male or Female 

Shoe Size _____

# of Super Drillmaster Shoes at $40 = _____

# of Garment bags ordered at $5 =_____

Total:  $ ________
Make checks payable to Northview Band Boosters
